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Celebrate Winter Fun at the Forest Preserve District’s Polar-Palooza!

GENEVA, IL — Shake off the winter chill and join the Forest Preserve District of Kane County for the 
debut of Polar-Palooza, a family-friendly winter festival designed to celebrate nature, community and our 
centennial anniversary! 

Join us on Saturday, Jan. 18, 2025, from Noon to 3 p.m. at Creek Bend Nature Center for a nature-based 
arcade experience full of fun prizes and hot treats. 

Step inside to enjoy a flurry of activities, including crafts, games, and interactive exhibits, all designed to 
educate and entertain. Complete activities both indoors and out to earn tickets, which can be redeemed for 
prizes! 

Warm up with delicious hot chocolate and cookies as you explore the variety of winter-themed 
experiences. From creative crafts to exciting games, there’s no shortage of fun for all ages. 

Celebrate the season and the Forest Preserve District’s centennial year with this exciting new winter 
festival. Gather your family and friends, and don’t miss out on the fun! 

No registration is required and admission is free. Creek Bend Nature Center is located at 
37W700 Dean St., St. Charles. For more information, visit www.kaneforest.com, call 630-444-3190 or 
find us on social media by searching @forestpreserve. 
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